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Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plaza. Chicago. Ilknois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago. Illinois 60690

.

August 31, 1979

Dr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT : Carroll County Station Units 1 and 2
Supplement No. 2 to the Site Suitability -
Environmental Report Portion of the
Application for Construction Permit and
Early Site Review
NRC Docket Nos. S50-599 and G50-600

R2 FIR 2NCE (a) : April 4, 1979 letter from R. C. DeYoung
to Cordell Reed accepting tendered
Carroll County Construction Permit
application for docketing.

Dear Dr. Denton:

Attached is an affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.101(a) (4)
stating that distribution of the Carroll County Station Units 1
and 2, Site Suitability - Environmental Report, Supplement No. 2,
has been made in accordance with Enclosure 3 of Reference (a).

Very truly yours,

.

William F. Naughton
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COE1ISSION

In the Matter of the Application of: Docket Nos. S50-599
S50-600

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY

AFFIDAVIT OF WILLIAM F. NAUGHTON

I, William F. Naughton, Nuclear Licensing Adninistrator,
Pressurized Water Reactors, Commonwealth Edison Company hereby
certify that the Carroll County Station-Site Suitability-Environ-
mental Report, Supplement No. 2 has been distributed on August 30,
1979 in accordance with Enclosure 3 of Richard C. DeYoung's letter
to Cordell Reed dated April 4, 1979.

'

WilliamF.Naug{thn

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to
before me this U M , day
of kl uk( .1[ 1979.,
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